
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
Please do not support mandated vaccines. Many children cannot or should 
not be vaccinated due to other health issues. In addition, big pharma keeps 
shutting down new research that would show new data in addition to the 
existing data that shows they are unsafe.  
 
Do. Not. Support.  
 
No excuses.  
 
If they are so safe, take some extra shots in the arm of flu, tdap, etc etc and 
see if it harms you.  
 
Thanks 
 
Nate Hatch 
Desoto, KS 
 


